
St. Patnick's Cbancb
3350 S. Alameda Conpas CbRisti, Texas 78411-1889 (519) 855-7391

November 28, 1984

X Dear Dr. Garcia,

I wish to express my thanks to you for the turkey at

Thanksgiving. I appreciate this very much. You are always

so thoughtful in remembering us during this fes2ive occasion

and I am grateful to you for it. I ask you to please con-

tinue your good work and I appreciate the great contribution

you make to the community.

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours,
-

Msgr. Patrick Higgins
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